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LETTER OF COMMENT NO.

Subject: FW: Deferral of effective date for FIN 48

From: Heinrich, Bill G. [mailto:Bill.Heinrich@schencksolutions.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 02, 2008 5:13 PM
To: Director - FASB
Cc: Technical Issues Committee; Goodman, Bill; Burkhardt, Jim C.
Subject: Deferral of effective date for FIN 48

We support the deferral of the effective date for FASB Interpretation No. 48, Accounting for Uncertainty in
Income Taxes, for nonpublic enterprises. In fact, we would support an indefinite deferral as we do not feel that
the required accounting and/or disclosures under this standard would provide any significant benefit to
clarification or understanding of the financial statements of our corporate client base, which consists entirely of
nonpublic entities. Additionally, the vast majority of our clients are structured as pass-through entities for
income tax purposes.

Since we prepare the tax returns for most of the clients for whom we also report on financial statements, our
clients' tax positions are reflected in the filing of their corporate tax returns. As such, tax preparer penalties exist
which should limit the ability to take aggressive/uncertain positions in tax matters. We understand that many
National CPA firms with publicly-held clients do not prepare tax returns AND report on financial statements for
their clients due to non-attest services and independence rules. However, we believe that many more nonpublic
enterprises are serviced by CPA firms who provide both financial statement and tax services to their clients. The
cost of evaluating the potential implications of FIN 48 on our clients greatly outweighs the benefits to be
provided to the users of their financial statements.

Thank you for your consideration.

William G. Heinrich, CPA
Director of Quality Control
Schenck Business Solutions
PO Box 23819
Green Bay, Wisconsin
Office 920 455-4122
Cell 920621-3717
Fax 920617-2462

http://www.schencksoiuEions.com
bill.heinrich@schencksolutions.com

2007 Winner of the AlCPA's Firm Public Service Award for our Commitment to our Communities
To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, if this email, or any attachment hereto, contains
advice concerning any federal tax issue or submission, please be advised that it is not intended or written to be
used, and that it cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding federal tax penalties unless otherwise expressly
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